

25 West 4th Street, 700 City Hall Annex Saint Paul, MN 55102 Tel: 651-266-6234

March 8, 2021

Sewer Work: Etna Street and Idaho Avenue May 2021

Dear Saint Paul Resident:

The City of Saint Paul is working with a contractor (SGP Contracting) to repair a sanitary sewer at the intersection of Etna Street and Idaho Avenue. This work is being done as part of the 2020-2021 Citywide Sewer Work.

The sewer repair work is anticipated to last approximately two weeks, beginning the week of May 10 and being completed the week of May 24. *Please see the back of this letter for a project map.*

Saint Paul Regional Water Services will also be working on the watermain in combination with this project. The watermain work will include installing temporary water services for properties located along Etna Street. Saint Paul Regional Water Services will notify residents about the installation of the temporary water service and any short-term water shutoffs that may occur.

How this impacts you:

- Idaho Avenue will be closed at Etna Street for approximately two weeks.
- Access to driveways and sidewalks will be maintained.

What is the cost?

There is no assessment cost to property owners for the sewer or water project.

Project updates:

Sewer project updates will be posted online at www.stpaul.gov/construction.

Questions:

For questions about the sewer work please contact Nathan Florek at Nathan.Florek@ci.stpaul.mn.us, or (651) 266-5708.

Sincerely,

Aaron Hass, P.E. Civil Engineer IV

Saint Paul Public Works Sewer Utility

CITY OF SAINT PAUL MELVIN CARTER, MAYOR

AN AFFIRMATIVE ACTION & EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER

STPAUL.GOV

